



April 2025 

Greetings Fellow Laborers,   		 	 	 	 	 	 	 


As we look back across the last two years we are thankful for every mile we have traveled across 
America to present the burden for Denmark.   We are excited that this will be the last letter written while on 
deputation.  When we started this journey I thought the end would not come.  I said the cost was too great, the 
road was too long, and no one would stand with us.  However, looking back I can honestly say that because of 
the faithfulness of God and the goodness of His people, we have reached the end of deputation and will be 
leaving for Denmark on April 28th.  We are so thankful for every pastor who has opened their church doors for 
us to come and present the work.   We have been blessed by every person we have had the opportunity to 
meet.  Over the next three weeks, we will be in 7 more churches to present the work. Please pray for safety as 
we finish up these meetings.

As we prepare for our departure we continue to ask you to pray the Lord will allow for a trouble free 
trip.  We will be leaving with two suitcases and one tote a piece.  We will be flying from Atlanta, GA to London, 
England where we will clear customs.  Please pray for a smooth transition of baggage so that all of them arrive 
once we land in Denmark. Upon arrival, we will be getting settled in our house and begin to work on language 
school.   Please pray as there may be an opportunity to have a private tutor come to our home and teach us 
Danish.  If the Lord opens this door we are praying that we will be able to share the gospel using the Bible as a 
textbook in learning the language.  

As stated in the previous prayer letters we will not be able to ship a container due to the taxation on the 
items in the container.  We want to say thank you to those who have given so that we will be able to buy some 
of the household items we will need.  There has been an update on the Bible translation and Lord willing once 
we arrive we will be able to get a clearer time frame on when we can get them published and shipped to 
Denmark.  Please pray as we look and translate tracts into the Danish language.

Thank you again to each church, family, and individual who has taken the time to pray for our family and also 
for those who have taken us on for support.  We pray the Lord will richly bless you for your sacrifice to our 
family.  Without your prayers and support, we could not go to the field.  Lord willing the next prayer letter will be 
written from Denmark!

In Christ, 
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